NEWS STORY

News from the Street Rod Foundation
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Our friends at the Street Rod Foundation have been motoring right along with their 1st project car
“Educator One.” The car should be up and rolling down America’s highways next spring! The SRF was
on hand at the Goodguys 10th PPG Nationals this past summer in Columbus, Ohio where they had the
opportunity to meet and greet old friends and make some new ones.

While in Columbus they got a chance to display the under-construction “Educator One” Roadster for all
to see and the response was simply overwhelming! No less than nine companies committed products to
the SRF in their continued approach to reach out to communities and teach kids about cars and building
cool hot rods!

The Street Rod Foundation, a 501 ¢ (3) non-profit, public charity that does good things for kids! Based
in Haslett, Michigan, The Street Rod Foundation’s mission is to reach out to communities and the street
rodding community to help guide today’s youth.

If you are your company would like to get involved and help the Street Rod Foundation complete it's
“Educator One” and get it on the road, visit www.streetrodfoundation.org or send off an e-mail to SRF
Chairman Bob DiBlase at bob1933@cablespeed.com
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